

#### Maureen O'Meara <maureen.omeara@capeelizabeth.org>

# Ocean View Road town owned parcel

1 message

**Matthew Sturgis** <matthew.sturgis@capeelizabeth.org>
To: Maureen O'Meara <maureen.omeara@capeelizabeth.org>

Mon, Feb 5, 2018 at 9:18 AM

Dear Maureen,

At the January 8, 2018 Council Meeting the council acted by referring a request from Marc Greichen and Sandra Elliott to purchase the abutting parcel on Ocean View Road. Please have this request placed on the February 13, 2018 agenda of the Conservation Committee. Below is the action item from the Council, and I am also attaching a copy of Map U03.

### Item #33-2018 Request to Purchase Lot

## **Link** to Real Estate Acquisition/Disposition Policy

We have received a request from Marc Greichen and Sandra Elliott to purchase Lot U3-92 off Ocean View Road for \$35,000. The assessed value of the lot is \$18,600. It is recommended that the offer be considered and if positively received by the Council, referred to the Conservation Commission and to a full municipal review.

#### Thank you!

\_

Matthew E Sturgis, CMA Town Manager Town of Cape Elizabeth

